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On Monday 23 November 2020, Prime Minister Boris Johnson set out the COVID-19 Winter Plan for 

England and confirmed that the national lockdown measures would end on Wednesday 2 December 

2020.  The Government confirmed that from Thursday 3 December 2020, England will be reverting 

to a regional tiered approach.   

Today, the Government confirmed details of the tiers that regions will fall in to.  We can confirm that 

4 of our holiday villages fall within tiers 1 and 2 and so will re-open from Friday 4 December 2020.  

The holiday villages that will reopen are Whinfell, Woburn, Elveden and Longleat.  

Sherwood Forest in Nottinghamshire falls within tier 3 and will therefore remain closed until further 

notice.  

The Government will keep the tiers that regions are in under review with the next review on 

Wednesday 16 December 2020.  We may need to close one or more holiday villages if the regions 

they are in moves in to tier 3.  Conversely, we will re-open Sherwood Forest when the relevant 

region moves into tier 2 or below.  
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